
 

Planning and Zoning Commission Meeting Minutes of April 9, 2019: 

 

18-0122SP  Conduct a Public Hearing to Consider/Discuss/Act on a Design Exception 

for a Site Plan for Lamar Street Lofts, Located at the Northeast Corner of 

Lamar Street and Chestnut Street (REQUEST TO BE TABLED).  Mr. 

Derrick Rhys Wilson, Planner I for the City of McKinney, stated that Staff 

recommends that the public hearing be closed and the item tabled to the 

April 23, 2019 Planning and Zoning Commission meeting due to a Staff 

notification error.  He stated that Staff will re-notice prior to the upcoming 

meeting.  Mr. Wilson offered to answer questions.  There were none.  Vice-

Chairman Mantzey opened the public hearing and called for comments.  

There being none, on a motion by Commission Member Doak, seconded 

by Commission Member McCall, the Commission unanimously voted to 

close the public hearing and table the item to the April 23, 2019 Planning 

and Zoning Commission meeting as recommended by Staff, with a vote of 

5-0-0.   

 


